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Pastor’s Comments:  
 

Scripture for the Week:  Hebrews 12:24 
 

But ye are come . . to Jesus the mediator of the new 
covenant, and to the blood of sprinkling, that speaketh 
better things than that of Abel. 
 
Only the blood of Jesus speaks of forgiveness, 
righteousness,and eternal life. Only the blood of Jesus 
speaks of salvation, restoration, and peace everlasting. 
Only the blood of Jesus can intercede for a lost and dying 
world. Only the blood of Jesus can satisfy the justice of 
God almighty. Have you come to this blood? Has it been 
sprinkled on your heart? The only way to the Father is 
through the blood. Look to the Cross and be saved! 

 

If you don’t hold your tongue,  

you may have to eat your words. 
 

BIBLE TRIVIA: 
 

Last Bulletin’s Question:  What group of converts burned 

their books of magic?  Answer: The Ephesians (Acts 19:19) 
 

This Bulletin’s Question:  Who burned Joab’s barley field just 

to get his attention?  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Wednesday Night Bible Study 
 
This Wednesday night Bro Chandler will begin a study on the 
new heaven and new earth.  Sis Stella had requested that he 
present a study on this topic.  If you have a question (or 
questions), write them down and either give to Sis Stella or to 
Bro Chandler.   
 

This promises to be an interesting study, so please make plans 
to attend.  
 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^  

 

To Mike Jeannette on the 4th.  We love you 

Bro Mike and thank the Lord for you. 
 

*****************************************************  

Happy Birthday to Debbie Jeannette on     

Monday, the 2nd of October.  We pray you 

have many, many more.  Love you Deb.  

 

http://mtcalvarymbchurch.com/


Special Thanks: 
 

The church would like to thank Jeff 

Jenkins for the installation of the new  

security cameras out front.  Bro Jeff 

worked all day installing the cameras 

and we are so thankful for his dedication 

and love for the church. 

 

   We would also like to thank Stella  

   Jenkins (with the help of Faye Jenkins) 

   for cleaning up the front of the building. 

    All the discarded limbs and leaves were 

   removed (however, we have newly 

    fallen leaves), but the front looks so  

   much fresher.  

 

*****************************************************  

Let’s all remember to pray for each other. 

We all have burdens that maybe we don’t 

share with everyone, but our Father 

knows the need of each of us.  Just lift 

each other up in prayer every day. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^  

There are some silent people 

Whose praises should be sung; 

They preach a mighty sermon 

By guarding well their tongue. 


